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March General 
Membership Meeting 

 

SUNDAY, MARCH 22, 2020 
8:00 AM 

 
 

Attention Local 0195 Union Brothers and Sisters. The SAAAL 

Executive Board has made the decision to cancel the March 22, 

2020 Union meeting. The officers of this local have a responsibility 

for the health and safety of our members at every meeting. The 

meeting is being cancelled due to the concerns of the Coronavirus. 

The Mayor of San Antonio has also discouraged any large 

gatherings of people as a precaution. 


